
Pat Kilker has served on the Frontenac Public Works Commission since July 2016 
by appointment of Mayor Krieg.  For the past year, Mr. Kilker has served as the 
chairman of the Public Works Commission. 
 
Mr. Kilker gained firsthand experience with the Public Works Commission by  
allowing construction materials and equipment to be stored on his property 
during a 2011 stormwater project sponsored by the City of Frontenac for the 
benefit of the Twin Fawns subdivision. 
 
Mr. Kilker is a Vice President with PrescribeWellness, a technology company 
serving independent pharmacies across the country.  Mr. Kilker and his wife Janet 
have lived in Frontenac since July 2008.  
 


